
The Affordability Conundrum: A Touchy Subject!!! Let's examine a sensitive 
topic that affects many individuals living in today's economy and 
marketplace. 

Breeders are well aware of their value of the Pug puppies they offer for 
adoption, along with a fee set by those breeders.  

Pug Place Phoenix offers Pug puppies for adoption with a fee that is 
reasonable for services rendered, providing fair compensation for all costs 
incurred in the making of the puppy currently available for adoption, as well as 
all breeder services provided not only before but also after adoption.  

Breeders do not compete with each other, they work together helping one 
another provide the very best Pug puppy for the adoptor at least cost within 
their ability to do so. What an adoptor can afford is a personal matter of what 
the adoptor values and makes plans for. The Breeders' set fees should not be 
undermined by the adoptors' affordability limitations. There are many fine 
Pugs seeking homes in Pug rescue organizations for those adoptors who must 
live within their means. Breeders also must live within their means. 


